Good afternoon Tigers this is Mr. W, principal of Kiser Middle School, with a few brief reminders.

Rising 7<sup>th</sup> and 8<sup>th</sup> Grade student's deadline to register for classes for the 2024-2025 school year is Sunday, March 3<sup>rd</sup> at 5pm. Please see the attached letter and encore list, and log into with your student to PowerSchool to complete the registration process. It should only take a few minutes and will help us ensure we get your student's class request for the upcoming school year.

Rising 9<sup>th</sup> Grade students will receive information about high school registration tomorrow from Mrs. Ingram to bring home to register for their classes. The Rising 9<sup>th</sup> Grade registration window opens tomorrow, Friday, March 1<sup>st</sup> and will close at 5pm on March 10<sup>th</sup>. Students will meet with Mrs. Ingram some time during March 11<sup>th</sup> through March 22<sup>nd</sup> to confirm their class selections.

Finally, a reminder for 7<sup>th</sup> grade students and families that tomorrow, Friday, March 1<sup>st</sup> students need to turn in their ACC Women's Basketball Field Trip permission slip and make the payment on K-12 Payment Center.

Thank you and have a good evening.

Teddy Wohlgemuth Principal Kiser Middle School 716 Benjamin Parkway Greensboro, NC 27408 P: 336-370-8240 F:336-370-8248